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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Hello,

I am writing to confirm my objections for this proposed development.

I have the following objections.
Insufficient sewage treatment in the area already we have multiple vehicles parking on the A4 extracting
sewage.

The fact the we are loosing the green belt between rural villages and Thatcham town.
There are multiple on occupied industrial units tha can be used to make homes.

The traffic on Floral Way is already hideous and with a brand new housing estate it will just be used as a rat
run.

2500 homes is far too many half of this amount would be reasonable! Where will all of these people go to
school, doctors, hospitals every year RBH and Basingstoke hospital have to go under alert as they are at full
capacity.
It’s very selfish because it will all have an impact on the residents that already live in the area there health and
well being will be compromised by building a new estate without the provision for extra facilities.

Many thanks Emma Hillen


